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20th November 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Thursday 29
th

 November, Year 6 have been invited to the Crucial Crew Road show.  The 

Crucial Crew Road show is a project set up by a Partnership of Manchester City Council’s 

Services such as; Police service, Fire service, Ambulance service, Transport Agency and many 

others.  It aims to highlight the importance of children being responsible for elements of their own 

safety and delivers this message through a wide range of workshops and role play scenarios.  It 

helps to deliver valuable lessons and teach children vital skills but in a fun and interactive way.  

Our Year 6 children attend this road show every year. 

 

The road show will take place in the morning, with children travelling by Coach from school at 

9.15am and returning at 11:45am in time for lunch at school as normal.  The road show is being 

held at Haldane TA Barracks, in Salford.  Please complete the permission slip below to enable 

your child to attend this road show and return to Mrs Ward/Mrs Barker tomorrow morning. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

Year 6 Crucial Crew Road Show – Thursday 29
th

 November 

 

 

I give permission for my child ______________________________________ (child’s name)  

to attend the Crucial Crew Road Show on the morning of, Thursday 29
th

 November. 

 

 

Signed__________________________________________   Date____________ 


